

These notes are dated for December 26, 2018 to close out our vision for Getting Unstuck. This year, we did the Armor of God study by Priscilla Shirer, and we spent a lot of time in personal ministry. Even though we took personal notes during our meetings, they were not posted. However, if you've never done this study by Priscilla Shirer, we highly recommend you check it out!

If you have questions, comments, or concerns about information contained in this document, or would like to be added to or removed from the email distribution for the meeting notes, please email us at wow2@wow2women.com or complete a Contact Form on our site, www.wow2women.com.